ExpreSSiOns Port Hedland
of Interest

The Town of Port Hedland is seeking Expressions
of Interest from suitably qualified and experienced
community groups, not for profits and commercial
operators to take the South Hedland Bowling &
Tennis Club into its next phase.

The facility is a free-standing building with tennis
courts, bowling greens, spacious outdoor areas, a
bar and is fitted with commercial cooking
equipment, cold rooms and fridges.

To obtain the Expression of Interest package
please visit the Public Tenders section
of Vendor Panel at
https://www.vendorpanel.com.au/
publictenders.aspx

Questions and submissions will be accepted
through the Vendor Panel platform only.




